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Upcoming Events
Jan. 13 ~ VES Student Art Showcase at Loon Country
Arts ~ 310 4th St. NW ~ 2-4 PM Check it out!
Jan. 15 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ MLK Day
Jan. 16 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Jan. 17-19 ~ E-Week!
Jan. 26 ~ NO SCHOOL
Feb. 8 ~ End of Grading Block 3!
Feb. 9 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 16 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 19 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Presidents’ Day

We continue to emphasize that we have fewer days in school so
STUDENTS need to make them count. Attendance, showing up as

best they can, and being productive, are important. Being
present in school will promote success in school.  Thanks for your

active participation in your students’ success in school.

Please call (218)444-3130 or email
attendance@voyageursschool.org if your student will be gone

from school for any reason.   Lunch count needs to be
submitted by 8:40 am if your student plans to eat hot lunch.

Thanks!

MS Update
Sam’s 

Advisory
We welcomed back our students last week with a short

three-day week that I think everybody needed to help get
back in the swing of things! 

The 8th graders are building off their knowledge of the
periodic table from before Winter break by diving into

chemical reactions and the fundamental laws of chemistry.
7th grade is looking within ourselves as we continue our

study of life, our big focus for the next couple of weeks will
be cells and all of their functional parts. 6th grade is

continuing to study the moon but we are now looking at
the phenomenal effects it has on our planet such as the

eclipse. Up next is the seasons!

HS Update: Brett
and Austin’s  

Advisory
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Reminder - we do have school

tomorrow - Friday, Jan. 12, but no

school Monday-Tuesday next week!

Students can access their headrush login from

our website!  Have them show you what they

are working on!

 As a new year begins, we want to express gratitude for
your continued support in fostering a sense of community
within our school.  Due to unforeseen circumstances, we

have fallen behind on some of our service minutes.
However, we are committed to providing our students

with opportunities to make up for missed service minutes
in the coming weeks. Throughout the next month, we

have organized additional service projects and events to
allow students to contribute positively to our community.
Your child's participation is highly encouraged, as these
experiences not only fulfill service requirements but also

instill values of empathy and social responsibility.
On a lighter note, it looks like snow is here to stay! The
winter season brings with it a sense of joy and wonder,

and we are eager to embrace the unique learning
opportunities it presents. We do plan to incorporate the
magic of snow into our curriculum. Please ensure that
your student comes prepared with appropriate winter

gear so they can fully participate in these enriching
experiences. We look forward to a month filled with both

service and snowy adventures. Thank you for your
continued partnership in shaping a positive and engaging

learning environment for our students. Warm regards,
Brett and Austin

Check out the new resources page on ourwebsite!  https://www.voyageursschool.org/student-family-resources/

January E-Week!
Boozhoo! It is almost time for our second e-week! E-Weeks
are a great time for both staff and students to step away
from the "normal" school learning to engage in different

classes. Classes that are offered this e-week include
College Tours, Resin Making, Treat yo' Self, School of

Rock, Ribbon Skirts, Ice Fishing, D&D, Winter Survival,
and a Winter Competition. Students were informed of

what class they are in on Wednesday so be sure to check
in with your student! Thanks and wish us all luck!
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